
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
 

 
 

A PUBLIC HEARING WILL BE HELD BY THE  
TAX SUPERVISING AND CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

ON THE BUDGET APPROVED BY THE BUDGET COMMITTEE 
FOR MULTNOMAH COUNTY, OREGON  

FOR FISCAL YEAR 2017 
 
 

The Hearing will take place in the Multnomah County  
Board of Commissioners Board Room 100 

501 SE Hawthorne, Portland, Oregon 
 

May 18, 2016 after 9:30 am 
 
 

  A copy of the budget document may be inspected or obtained at 
the Multnomah County Budget Office, 501 SE Hawthorne Blvd, 
Portland, Oregon, between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. 
or on the County's Budget Office web site at: 
 

http://multco.us/budget/fy-2017-budget 
 

 
 

http://multco.us/budget/fy-2017-budget

